
CITY OF PORTOLA 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

2017/2018 Budget & Fee Schedule 
 
 

The City Council of the City of Portola will hold a public hearing to receive public input 
and consider adoption of the final budget Fiscal Year 2017/2018 and the 2017/2018 Fee 
Schedule.  The hearing will be held on Wednesday, June 28, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. in the City 
Council Chambers, 35 Third Avenue, Portola, California.   
 
All interested persons are invited to be present and heard at said meeting.  Information 
relating to the above matter is on file in the office of the City Clerk, City Hall, 35 Third 
Avenue, Portola, California 
 
 
 
 
 


